From: Randy
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Date: Thursday, July 29, 2021 7:35:03 PM
Hi Jena,

Voting needs to be for those that are voting after showing legal identification. The votes need to be stream lined
with updates every hour and immediate confirmation of said votes. Americans need know their votes do count with
a honest system in place. Illegal aliens are not Americans and they don’t get to vote. Audits need to be immediate
and during voting time allowed. Colorado needs to known for accurate real voting and we have nothing to hide but
the truth and can prove the results. Do not make this into a political issue.

The truth will set us free!!

Randy
Sent from my iPhone



